
PCN16011 (call back) 

 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Apologize for your inconveniences, due to the fact that this change have 

not been accepted from many customers we call back b.m. PCN16011 

from 04.04.2016 and keep the datasheet with the mentioned Trr like in 

the past! 

 

Mit freundlichen Grüßen / Best Regards  

Heinz MAYER 

TSCE/Field Quality Support Manager Europe 

 

 


